
                                                                                      

 

 

 

Mount Pearl Soccer Association – Refund Policy  

 

The Mount Pearl Soccer Association (MPSA) is a non-profit sport organization. The Association strives to 
maintain the lowest possible fees and ensures that our members receive the highest level of soccer 
programming possible. 

The Association incurs an administrative cost for each player during registration including but not 
limited to staffing, credit card and debit fees, and equipment, field maintenance and uniform 
expenditures. 

It is because of these costs that the MPSA has adopted a refund policy for all programs (Micro, All Star, 
House League, and Senior League). 

A full refund will be granted within 0-7 days from start date of soccer program. Refunds will be subject to 
a $25 administration fee. 

A 50% refund will be granted within 8-14 days from start date of soccer program  

Refunds requested 15 days after start of a soccer program will not be permitted. 

PLEASE NOTE: 

A $50.00 fee will apply to any NSF cheques received by the MPSA. 


